G A C

Guildford Accordion Club

Cobham Village Hall, Lushington Drive Cobham KT11 2LU



Newsletter 19th November 2021

Welcome to the club this evening.

I hope you have brought your music with you, if you need any pieces, you can see me, Anita and I will try and sort you some out.

If you would like to play this evening, please see John and he will arrange it.

The Just Jazz Not Show

The show is now going to take place at lunchtime at so no night driving.

Featuring the one and only legendary *Otis B Driftwood Showband*.

Victoria Hall, Ash Hill Road Ash Surrey GU12 5DN

You can take your own drinks and nibbles along and enjoy the live music.

The next show is on Monday 29th November 2021 Starting at 12.30 – 3 pm Tickets £12 in advance from

Geoff Hiscott 07811 812347

Geoff should be here tonight if you would like to chat and hear more about the show.

Next Months Meeting Friday December 17th 2021

Hope to see you here

GAC Committee Meeting

In the New Year we are going to have a committee meeting. If you have any constructive ideas, you can contact our secretary Mr Brian Shacklady.

Email:

brian.shacklady@btopenworld.com

Mobile: 07940 824706

Our Christmas Party

Next month will be our Christmas Party. We usually have a table or two with little treats on offer that you the members provide. So, if you wish to bring along a small contribution, we would be grateful. If this is not possible, still come along and enjoy yourself. We will be pleased to see you.

Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra

We are still looking for some new players. If you would like to come along and see what we do, we will be pleased to see you.

We practice in Taylor Hall here on a Tuesday evening at 7.45.

You are welcome to come along and listen and enjoy a tea or coffee with us during the break.

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is guildford-accordion-club.org.com Find us on Facebook